
Time began: 21.25pm 
Time ended: 21.30pm 

 
Littleover Neighbourhood Board Ward Committee 
27 September 2012 
The Grange Hall Community Centre, Littleover 

  
Present:  
Councillor Les Allen (Chair) 
Councillor Eric Ashburner 
Sue Jacklin (In attendance) 
 
6/12 Apologies for Absence 
Councillor Mike Carr 
 
7/12 Declarations of Interest 
None. 
 
8/12 Minutes of the 10 April 2012 meeting and matters arising 
The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed as an accurate record.  
 
9/12 Derby City Council Neighbourhood Funding Allocation 2012/13 
 
10/12 Derby City Council Funding Allocation 2012/13 
 
There is £3967 of Highways and Youth budget and £3567 of Community budget 
remaining for 2012/13. 
 
The Ward Committee approves the allocation of funds of the Littleover 
Neighbourhood Board for the following purposes: 
 
To allow Friends of Littleover Park to use the surplus from the Jubilee event for a 
future community event. 
 
To fund two tables for the Littleover Table Tennis Club at a cost of £1520 
 
In total £1520 Community Budget was committed in the meeting. 
 
This leaves £2047 in the community budget and £3967 in the Highways and Youth 
budget still to be allocated for 2012/13. 
 
 
Resolved  
That the allocation of funds set out above are approved by the Ward Committee 
 
Cllr. Eric Ashburner, Chair of Littleover Board 
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